From: Peter Geiser

To: SENR Exhibits

Cc: Peter Geiser

Subject: SB 1530 TESTIMONY IN SUPPORT OF STRONG CLIMATE ACTION
Date: Monday, February 3, 2020 5:54:47 AM

Greetings,

I'm a 4th generation Oregonian, retired, and have been a resident of Bend for the past 46 years.
I come from a working class family (both Republicans and Democrats) who have always
placed high value on our heathy environment and quality of life. I very much appreciate all the
hard work you've put into the issue of climate change, arguably one of the most critical issues
of our time. The current SB 1530 needs to be stronger to help assure reduction in pollution and
also assure fairness to diverse populations throughout Oregon. Let's make Oregon a leader in
transitioning away from fossil fuel dependency and make the necessary investments that lead
to the green economy of the future.

Thank you very much for your consideration in strengthening SB 1530 to accomplish these
objectives.

Peter Geiser
97 NW Shasta Place
Bend, Oregon 97703

P.S. Are you concerned about Climate Change? Think Globally, Act Locally! Become a
member of The Environmental Center - https://envirocenter.org/support-us/donate/

Peter Geiser
P.O. Box 581
Bend, Oregon 97709

geiserbend@gmail.com
cell (541) 410-9645
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